Nursery Newsletter

This is our last week learning all about Dinosaur's.

In class we have explored textures, size, and shapes to create dinosaur artwork, we have also practiced our mark making with a variety of implements.

We found out some interesting facts about the different variety of dinosaurs and their eating habitats, by using books from the school library.

Learning Intentions linked to class subject.

- Songs and Rhymes.
- Create a dinosaur world
- Sort dinosaurs Big/ Small
- How many Dinosaurs can you find encourage mark making.

Thank you for supporting our snack provision with your kind donations of fruit or your monetary contribution's its very much appreciated.

Just a few gentle reminders

We are a nut free setting and have a child who has a serve nut allergy. Please remember, do not send anything into school that has nuts or may contain nuts in your children's lunch box.

Easter Bonnet Parade will be the last day of term 31st March, time to get creative.

Have a lovely week!

Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery